
 
 

 
Request for Expressions of Interest 

E21-OP110 Annual Vegetation Management Program  

 

Emera Newfoundland & Labrador operates the Maritime Link, a 500 MW +/- 200kV HVDC 
transmission link between the island of Newfoundland and Nova Scotia. 

We presently seek from qualified companies an expression of interest for multi-year Vegetation 
Management Program located along our Transmission Lines in NL. The planned activities will 
include:  

(a) Control vegetation growth of non-compatible tree/brush species on the 
Maritime Link transmission line corridors and sites 

(b) Herbicide Treatment on approximately 1000 Ha over a three year period. 

(c) Localized manual cutting, piling and removal of danger/non-compatible 
trees/brush species.  

Companies interested in this expression of interest are asked to return a completed copy of 
our EOI questionnaire by 2 p.m. NDT on December 6th, 2021. To request a copy of the 
questionnaire, please email a request to ENLprocurement@emera.com. 

 

Emera Newfoundland & Labrador is committed to conducting 
business in a manner that ensures the health and safety of all people 

on our worksites, is respectful of the environment, and promotes 
diversity and inclusion. 


